
MEMORANDUM 

 

May 12, 2017 

 

BY CERTIFIED MAIL 

 

To:  Stephanie Fawcett, Senior Foreign Policy Archivist, JFK Library 

 

From:  Irene Marr, Senior Analyst, ARRB 

 

Subject: Returning Items 

 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of one document from the Richard Goodwin papers bearing the original 

CIA declassification stamp. (This document apparently missed the CIA the first time around.)   I am 

also returning the JFK Library data diskettes containing RIFs.  Please ensure that any changes to the 

database, and copies of the disks are sent to Steve Tilley. 

 

Once again, thank you for your assistance. 

 

Enclosures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


